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Class B AFFF Collection Program 
Ending July 2020 

 

  

 

In November 2019, US Ecology was awarded a contract from the Department of 
Environment, Great Lakes and Energy (EGLE) to collect and properly dispose of 
Class B Aqueous Film Forming Foam (AFFF) containing per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
(PFAs) from Michigan fire departments.   

Please be advised, the collection program is ending on July 31, 2020.  US Ecology 
is currently contacting the remaining fire departments that participated in the Bureau 
of Fire Services’ Class B AFFF survey.   

Any fire department that would still like to participate in the collection and disposal 
program must complete the survey at www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFSFoam by July 
17, 2020.   
 
Questions regarding the collection and disposal program may be directed to: 
 

Chad Vancoillie, US Ecology: 248-961-1886 or Chad.Vancoillie@usecology.com 
Steve Noble, EGLE: 517-449-6153 or NobleS4@michigan.gov 
Michael Jury, EGLE: 517-242-9578 or JuryM1@michigan.gov 

 
 

 
BUREAU OF FIRE SERVICES 

3101 TECHNOLOGY BLVD., SUITE H • P.O. BOX 30700 
LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 

www.michigan.gov/bfs • 517-241-8847 
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http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFSFoam
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.michigan.gov%2Fbfs&data=02%7C01%7Cmettsh%40michigan.gov%7C94f44672b58d480a917308d8177026fa%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637285117753030781&sdata=AkQf1puOSHkuyNQYXgWq%2B0W%2F7AIjUghz91yrYQrvRn4%3D&reserved=0


 


